

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR::DIBRUGARH UNIVERSITY::DIBRUGARH

No. DU/DCE (A)/CoE/Exam./CBCS/Urgent/2020/1

Date: 06.04.2021

NOTIFICATION

It has come to the notice of the undersigned that a fake notification regarding postponement of 1st and 3rd Semester B. A. / B. Sc. / B. Com. CBCS Examinations, 2020 (scheduled from 26-04-2021 onwards) is circulated through WhatsApp and other social media.

In connection to this, undersigned would like to clarify that the University is not issuing this notification. Further, all concerned are requested to go through the University website www.dibru.ac.in for authenticity of notification of any kind issued by the University authority in near future. No further communication shall be made in this regard.

(Dr. P. K. Kakoty) Controller of Examinations, Dibrugarh University.

Memo No. DU/DCE (A)/CoE/Exam./CBCS/Urgent/2020/2-11

Date: 06.04.2021

Copy to:

- 1. The Director, College Development Council, Dibrugarh University, for information.
- 2. All the Principals of the affiliated/permitted colleges of Dibrugarh University conducting B.A./B.Sc./B.Com. programmes
- 3. The Joint Controller of Examinations 'B' i/c / 'C', Dibrugarh University for information.
- 4. The Joint Registrar (Admin), Dibrugarh University for information
- 5. The Joint Registrar (Academic), Dibrugarh University for information.
- 6. The Deputy Controller of Examinations 'A', Dibrugarh University for information and necessary action.
- 7. The System Administrator, Dibrugarh University for information and necessary action.
- 8. The PS to the Hon'ble Vice-Chancellor/Registrar, Dibrugarh University, for kind information of the Vice-Chancellor/Registrar.
- 9. The Programmer, Dibrugarh University for information with a request to upload the notification in the University Website for wide circulation.

10. Office file.

(Dr. P. K. Kakoty)
Controller of Examinations,

Dibrugarh University.